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Lisa Lundquist:

As you requested I changed the fee for a raffle license that may be used by an
organization’s chapters from $25 to $500.  Rather than having two different fees for a
raffle license based on how it is used, I made the raffle license that may be used by an
organization’s chapters a separate “multiuser” license.  Please me know if this is a
problem.
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